
 
 

14/3/25 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
We have had a very busy week here at St Bernard’s. On Tuesday and 
Wednesday an Ofsted inspector, Ahmed Marikar, visited. It was a very positive 
and reassuring experience. I would like to thank all those parents who gave 
him feedback. Once the report has been published, I will look forward to 
sharing it with you. 
 
At St Bernard’s we are blessed with dedicated staff and families - who work 
together for our children and make it such a special place. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Kind regards, 
Julie Le Feuvre 
 
Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 


